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May 20, 2014

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
331 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington D.C. 20510
Deear Senator Feinstein:

On behalf of the Natiomal Association of Police Orgamizations (NAPO),
representing 241 000 rank-and-file officers from across the United States, I am
writing to you to express full support for the Second Chance Reauthonzation
Act.

NAPO is a coaliion of police unions and associations from across the United
States that serves to advance the interest: of America’s law enforcement
through legislative and legal advocacy, political action, and education. Founded
m 1978, NAPO now represents more than 1,000 police units and associations,
241,000 swom law enforcement officers, and more than 100,000 citizens who
share a common dedication to far and effective crme control and law
enforcement.

The Second Chance Reauthorization Act improves state and local grant
programs to promote successful prisomer reentry and mmprove public safety.
This legislation continues targeted finding for reentry programs at the state and
local level that have been proven to reduce recidivism, lead to better outcomes
for those released from prison, and save prison costs.

NAPO stands ready to support with any efforts necessary to pass this important

legislation. If you have amy questions, or if we can be of further assistance,
please feel free to contact me at: (703) 349-0775.

Sincerely,

Executive Director



